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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission 

FROM: Melinda Bobbitt, CPPO, CPPB 

DATE:   August 13, 2024 

RE: Amendment # 1 to ARPA Funding contract: C000795 – Sturgeon 

Wastewater Infrastructure Improvements with City of Sturgeon 

 

ARPA Funding contract C000795 – Sturgeon Wastewater Infrastructure Improvements 

was approved by commission for award to City of Sturgeon on June 18, 2024, 

commission order # 285-2024. 

 

The amendment replaces the Scope of Work in the contract with the following: 

 

Scope of Work: The $300,000 ARPA funds will be used to support improvements 

in the sewer, water, and stormwater infrastructure in the City of Sturgeon. 

Improvements may consist of, but are not limited to, the addition of a land pivot 

to allow for more efficient use of stored water to prevent the need for emergency 

water dumping. 

 

 

No additional encumbrance is required for this amendment from department 2983 – 

American Rescue Plan Act, account 84200 – Other Contracts. 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Contract File  

 
  

 


